
CITY OF TUSCALOOSA HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
July 14, 2021 

 
The City of Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation Commission will hold a public hearing in the Council Chamber of City Hall at 
2201 University Boulevard at 5:00 p.m., on Wednesday, the 14th day of July 2021. Any person, so desiring, may 
participate in the Historic Preservation Commission’s meeting in person or through video conferencing and mobile 
devices. If persons are interested in participating in the hearing, please contact the Office of Urban Development’s 
Planning Division by phone at (205) 248-5100 or online at www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc no later than 10:00 a.m. on June 
9, 2021. 
 
HPC-28-21 Scott Pridmore petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for signage on the property located at 1806 6th 
Street in the Druid City Historic District. (Council District 4) CONTINUED FROM THE JUNE 2021 MEETING 
 
HPC-31-21 Rebecca Allen & Lou Burgio petition for a Certificate of Appropriateness for exterior alterations on the rear of 
the structure located at 26 The Downs in The Downs Historic District. (Council District 2) 
 
HPC-32-21 VEP LLC has been notified of repairs necessary to maintain a home in a historic district and must appear 
before the Historic Preservation Commission for approval of the repairs pursuant to Chapter 20, Article II, Section 20-
15.30 for the structure located at 1516 7th Street in the Seventh Street Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
HPC-33-21 Mr. & Mrs. William Griffith petition for a Certificate of Appropriateness for the installation of a pool in the 
rear yard of the property located at 20 Audubon Place in the Audubon Place Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
The Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation Commission will elect a Vice-Chairman for the coming year, whose terms will be 
effective immediately. 
 
Case files for the above applications can be found at www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc approximately one (1) week before the 
meeting. If persons with disabilities need special accommodations or auxiliary aids for participation in the hearing, 
please contact the Office of Urban Development’s Planning Division at (205) 248-5100 at least forty-eight hours in 
advance. The application deadline for the Wednesday, August 11, 2021 meeting of the City of Tuscaloosa Historic 
Preservation Commission is 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 21, 2021. 
 

City of Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation Commission 
 
 

 
Ashley Crites, AICP 

Secretary 

http://www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc
http://www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc

